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AB Interchange Feedback 

5.4.20 

 

Dear Alders, 

 

I urge you to support the inclusion of multi-modal and pedestrian infrastructure as part of the 

planned interchange of County AB and US12/18.  This is an important opportunity to provide 

safe non-vehicle access for current and future generations.   

 

Many thanks for your consideration. 

 

Anne Reynolds 

2129 Linden Ave 

 


